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Scholastic Standards Committee 
This committee shall prepare legislation within the jurisdiction of the Senate concerning those 
scholastic matters affecting the University as a whole, and not assigned to the Curricula and 
Courses Committee, including special academic programs, the marking system, scholarship 
standards, and the like. This committee shall include two undergraduate students and one 
graduate student. 

 
This report presents highlights of the SSC’s actions, Details of extensive deliberations and 
consultations of the SSC may be found in the SSC minutes at https://senate.uconn.edu/ssc-
meeting-minutes/. 
 
The SSC presented 2 motions to amend the By-Laws that were approved by the Senate: 

1. The By-Laws governing the grade appeal process was modified to require students to 
file a grade appeal within 10 days of the posting of the grade. (Approved at the February 
Senate meeting) 

2. Dual Degree Requirements: The By-Laws were changed to allow students to gain a 2nd 
degree with 18 additional credits instead of the prior 30 credits. (Approved at the April 
Senate Meeting) 

 
Additional Actions: 
 
 The SSC approved a report from the MOOC (massively open online courses) 
subcommittee and forwarded recommendations to the Senate Executive Committee. 
 The SSC approved a recommendation to The Graduate School to align grading scales 
between undergraduate and graduate classes. The Graduate School agreed to alter their 
grading scale with an ‘A’ instead of an ‘A+’ as the highest possible grade. 
 The SSC approved recommendations posed by Admissions regarding the bylaws 
concerning approval of courses outside the US. 
 The SSC did not approve a recommendation that freshman be academically dismissed 
for poor 1st semester grades. 
 The SSC approved the formation of an ad-hoc committee to be governed by J. Crivello to 
meet over the summer of 2020 with representatives from the Dean of Student’s Office, 
Community Standards and the SSC to discuss the University Academic Misconduct Policy and 
make a recommendation to the Senate in fall 2020. 
 The SSC approved the temporary By-Law change allowing students to convert spring 
2020 class to P/F grading in light of the Covid-19 crisis. 
 The SSC approved the change in Honors rules to waive the participation requirement for 
the 2019/2020 academic year. 
 The SSC approved a proposal from Admissions to receive generic credit for on-line 
classes taken as P/F at other institutions. 

https://senate.uconn.edu/ssc-meeting-minutes/
https://senate.uconn.edu/ssc-meeting-minutes/


 The SSC unanimously opposed a request from SUBOG to convert all undergraduate 
courses taken spring 2020 to pass/no record. 
 
Items Pending for Fall 2020 
 
Report from the ad-hoc committee on student academic misconduct and possible By-Law 
modification. 
Suggestion that Departments make past course syllabi available to students interested in 
classes on their web sites. 
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